
To: CPMG Providers

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG)

Date: August 24, 2018

Re: Medi-Cal Enrollment Requirements
_______________________________________________________________________

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) requires all providers who service
Medi-Cal patients to enroll as a Medi-Cal participating provider. This is now a
statewide requirement, affecting all contracted RCHN providers. This includes those
providers who may have been granted an exception in the past. Rady Children’s Health
Network (RCHN) contracted providers participating in Medi-Cal must enroll in the
Medi-Cal program through DHCS no later than December 31, 2018.

Failure to enroll in the Medi-Cal program by the deadline will result in Medi-Cal panel
closure, Medi-Cal member transfer to another enrolled provider, removal from the Medi-
Cal Provider Directory, and may impact your contract/participation with RCHN.

Visit http://files.medi-cal.ca.gov/pubsdoco/prov_enroll.asp to begin the provider
enrollment process directly with DHCS. Guidelines strongly suggest submission of
completed applications to DHCS no later than July 31, 2018 in order to allow for
processing. Attached are answers from the DHCS to Frequently Asked Questions.

If you are unsure of your enrollment status please visit the Profile of Enrolled Medi-Cal
Fee-for-Service list at https://data.chhs.ca.gov/dataset/55bbe8bf-ad50-42cb-81ec-
13ad4647075e/resource/d7cd2c98-3454-46c5-810b-b5436b54de3a/download/ca-dhcs-
ffs-pmf-1july18.csv

Should you have additional questions regarding this notification, please contact the
CPMG Provider Relations Representatives listed below:

Rhonda Kocher Taylar Neff
(858) 634-4951 (858) 634-4954
rkocher@rchsd.org tneff@rchsd.org

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com


